Career Fair at NFB Washington Seminar
The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) of the District of Columbia will host a Career Fair on January 26, 2015 from 10 am to 2 pm at the Holiday Inn Capitol, 550 C Street SW, Washington, DC 20024 during the NFB 2015 Washington Seminar.    
[bookmark: _GoBack]The NFB of DC and the NFB Employment Committee would like to extend an invitation to your organization to participate in the Career Fair. The Registration Form is attached. Please complete and return to me at your earliest convenience but no later than 3 pm on Monday, January 19, 2015.  Questions?  Please e-mail Janice Forbes (see below).  
The link to the Washington Seminar follows: https://nfb.org/washington-seminar
Regards,
Janice Forbes  
janiceforbes2012@gmail.com

